
The Swedish Society of Virology (SSV) will hold its
annual Smögen Summer Symposium on Virology
on August 22-24, 2024. In light of a newly
established partnership, the GfV is offering to
support three of its young members (PhD students
and postdocs up to 3 years, as well as physicians in
training) with a travel grant of 300€ each. This
contribution will help cover some of the costs
associated with participation and accommodation.
The deadline for abstracts submission is May 31.
Additionally, attendees will have the opportunity to
join a research course at their own expense,
occurring from August 19-21, prior to the
symposium. To get an insight into previous Smögen
Meetings, please visit
https://www.swedishvirology.se/member-info/.

If you are interested, please send your application
as a single PDF to jGfV@g-f-v.org by 01.05.2024.
Your application should include a brief CV (1 page)
and a motivation letter (max. 1 page) explaining
your desire to attend the meeting.
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